
29th Dublin Blackrock 

Scout Troop 

Don’t forget to check our website it is http://www.29thdublin.org/wp/sections/scouts/ 

The Groups main site http://www.29thdublin.org 

 

 

 

46 Sweetmans Avenue 

Blackrock  

Co Dublin 

 

 (01) 2782608 

 (087) 9675580 

hugh@29thDublin.org 

 
Dear Parent 
 
As you will be aware your son/daughter has been invited to be a Patrol Leader 
(PL) or possible an Assistant Patrol Leader (APL). One of the responsibilities of 
the role is to take part in the planning process for the Troop; this includes weekly 
meetings and activities. The PLs have already been decided and the APL 
positions will be offered shortly. The process is done through a Patrol Leaders 
Council where the PLs represent their Patrol and put forward its views. 
Occasionally the APLs are asked to input also.  
 
At this time of year we need to plan the programme for the rest of the year. We 
are holding a planning weekend this weekend 27 – 29 September 2013. We will 
meet in our Scout Den on Friday at 7:30pm, we will finish on Sunday at 2:00pm. 
At the end of the weekend we will have a list of activities and dates that will be 
circulated next week. The cost of the weekend will be €15 per head.  
 
If you have any question please do not hesitate to contact me on the details 
above.  
 
 

Yours in Scouting, 

 
_______________ 
Hugh McLain 
Scout Section Leader 
 
 


